

P&C News

AUGUST 2019



CLAUSON FAMILY, CABARITA BEACH2 NIGHTS AT HALCYON HOUSE

KERRY TEMPLETON, TWEED HEADS \$150 CABARITA BEACH HOTEL

GEMMA ANGELL, CABARITA BEACH \$50 ADVENTURE CLUB VOUCHER

RENAE WAGLAND, CABARITA BEACH 2 X BOUNCE SESSION PASSES



ONLINE ORDERING IS COMING!

The P&C are currently working on rolling out an online ordering system for the canteen and uniform shop.

It should be here term 4.

Baked for school recently and missing Tupperware containers?
There are lots ready for collection at Canteen (a)



Wow BPS, you raised a total of \$17,117.85

Thank you to students, parents and teachers for making the Colour Fun Run such a success. The money raised will be spent on new fans for the hall in time for summer. Thank you to everyone that helped and supported the event on the day. It was great to see so much colour and fun!

We need your help

UNIFORM SHOP

If you have been into the uniform shop on a Tuesday you would have met Jess. Jess is a future parent. Yes, you read that correctly, Jess doesn't have children at school yet and she volunteers her time each Tuesday in the uniform shop. Jess is having a baby and we need some volunteers for half an hour on Tuesday mornings.

SCHOOL BANKING

We need at least two more volunteers for school banking so that we have a once a month roster. It takes ½ - 1 hour on a Monday morning, training provided. Get in touch if you can help.

Please email bogangarpandc@gmail.com if you can help.

PARENT REP FOR SCHOOL COMMUNICATION MEETING

The school has requested a parent representative to participate in Communications Meetings. The team meet twice a term on a Tuesday 3.30 – 4.30pm. Please contact the school if you would like to be involved.

GOT TIME FOR A COFFEE AT CANTEEN?

Deb and our regular volunteers are always up for a friendly chat. They would love you to drop into the canteen when you have a spare moment on a Thursday or Friday. Tea and coffee are always on tap and if you time the drop-in right, you may get to see your child in action during recess and lunch. Deb and the team just ask for some help packing lunch boxes and serving children during these hours. This is a great opportunity to surprise your kids. Grandparents and parents welcome anytime, just show up.

P&C services and events are powered solely by volunteers and we appreciate all community support and help.

To contact us email, bogangarpandc@gmail.com